

Our ref: DOC19/878127

Your ref: DA344-11-2001-Mod 3

Mr Anthony Barnes Senior Environmental Assessment Officer Energy and Resource Assessments anthony.barnes@planning.nsw.gov.au

## **Dear Anthony**

## Wallerawang Quarry Modification 3 - Response to Submissions

Thank you for your e-mail dated 2 October 2019 to the Biodiversity and Conservation Division (BCD) of the Department seeking comments on the Response to Submissions (RTS) for Modification 3 of the Wallerawang Quarry.

BCD has reviewed the RTS and notes that all our recommendations have been addressed. BCD has no further comments on the RTS.

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact David Geering, Senior Conservation Planning Officer, via david.geering@environment.nsw.gov.au or 6883 5335.

Yours sincerely

14 October 2019

Steven Cox A/Director North West Branch Biodiversity and Conservation Division